
Welcome to June! 

I can’t believe we are already at that time of year!  This has been such an awesome year for Carmi with many successes and 

memorable moments along the way.  We started the year with a school wide fieldtrip to Skaha Bluffs and we will end the year 

with a school wide fieldtrip to the Osoyoos Waterslides (Details inside the newsletter!!).  I am so thrilled that so many of you 

joined us last week at the Talent Show/Art Gallery and Bake sale.  What an fabulous display of hard work and talent!  The staff 

worked so hard with the students to prepare.  We are lucky to have such a great team.  I would also like to thank all of you for 

your contributions to the success this year.  In particular, thanks to all of you for helping with your child’s reading at home.  This 

is so valuable for all students in all grades.  Please try to find some times with books this summer as well.  And, thanks to all the 

parents who have contributed their time and resources—applying for grants for fieldtrips and monies for the school, baking for 

our bake sales, volunteering at Breakfast Club, helping with Hot Lunch, participating in school functions, etc… And, thanks for our 

volunteers on PAC.  Tracy, Katie, Donna and Tara—we appreciate your efforts and your hard work.  Thanks for focusing your 

efforts to support the many events at the school and thanks for fundraising to help complete the 

kitchen.  It looks beautiful and will be a great asset in the years to come.  Have a wonderful summer 

everyone.  See you in the Fall. 

  PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

       DATES TO REMEMBER 

Tuesday June 2  Pizza Day $2.50 / slice 

Wednesday June 3  Track Meet - Grades 4 & 5 (all day) 

Wednesday June 3 Safety Village - Miss McRobb’s Class (afternoon) 

Friday June 5  Safety Village - Classes: Mrs. Schuster / Ms. Harvie’s &  

   Ms. Persson’s Grade 3 students (morning) 

Friday June 5  Loco Landing - Classes: Ms. Persson, Mrs. Knowles,  

   Mrs. Schuster / Ms. Harvie (afternoon) 

Monday June 8  Safety Village - Mrs. Knowles Class (afternoon) 

Monday June 8  Romeo & Juliet Play at KVR - Grades 4 & 5 (afternoon) 

Tuesday June 9  Pizza Day $2.50 / slice 

Wednesday June 10 Open House for students entering Kindergarten in September (9:00-10:30) 

Thursday June 11 Grade 5 Luncheon 11:30 - 12:30 

Thursday June 11 Loco Landing - Mr. Bailey’s Class (afternoon) 

Friday June 12  Safety Village - Classes: Mrs. Stewart & Ms. Lee (morning) 

Tuesday June 16 Celebration of Student Learning Assembly (9:00) - parents welcome! 

Tuesday June 16 Pizza Day $2.50 / slice 

Thursday June 18 Fun Day - with KVR students (morning) 

Tuesday June 23 Osoyoos Waterslide - all students (all day) 

Tuesday June23  NO PIZZA 

Thursday June 25 Summer Holidays Start - students dismissed at 11:55 
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 PHONE:  (250) 770-7697 

 PRINCIPAL:  Sharon Sola 

 EMAIL: ssola@summer.com / sbull@summer.com 

 WEBSITE:  www.carmielementary.weebly.com 
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      LIBRARY BOOKS - due back on Friday June 12th 

 

Please help your child return all of their library books by June 12th.  If your 

child has a lost library book, please pay the replacement cost of the book.  If 

the library book is found, your money will be returned to you - even if you find 

it over the summer and return it in the fall! 

Our Year End School Wide 

Celebration of Learning will be 

held on Tuesday, June 16th  

from 9:00 am to 10:00 am.  

Students in Grades K—5 will 

be recognized for their efforts and hard 

work that occurred throughout the year.  

We hope you can attend! 

We are hosting a luncheon 

at Carmi for our Grade 5 

students on Thursday June 

11th from 11:30 - 12:30.  

We are so proud of them!  Parents are 

invited to join us.  An order form will be 

sent home soon!  Following the lunch Mr. 

Bailey’s class will enjoy an afternoon of 

play at Loco Landing. 

We have lots of fun activities going on 

over the month of June.  Many classes 

are attending the Safety Village and 

Loco Landing in the next two weeks. 

All student will be having a Year End 

Fun Day on Tuesday 

June 23rd  at the 

Osoyoos Waterslides.  

Information will be 

coming home soon! 

Wow, what a fantastic Talent Show, Art Auction, and 

Bake Sale we had last week!  It was great to see so 

many student showcase their talents on stage and 

through their art!   Thanks to our staff and the PAC 

for hosting such a great evening. 

Congratulations to all of our Carmi Cubs who compet-

ed in the West Bench and Kaleden Cross Country 

Runs. Our students did an amazing job at represent-

ing Carmi School at these races. We are proud of 

each and everyone of you for your dedication and 

hard work!  

Thank you to all of the Staff and Families who came 

out to these events and supported our students! 

Thank you to Mrs. Knowles for arranging for 

the duck & chicken egg hatching.  We love 

the cutest new members of Carmi School! 
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It may seem like a long way off, but we are in the early stages of planning for next year. You can help us by: 

 Letting us know if you are planning to move before September 2015. 

 If you know people who have moved into our area, but have kept their children at another school for 

the rest of this school year, have them register at Carmi now for next September. 

 If you know people with kindergarten aged children, encourage them to register now for next 

September. 

Children born in 2010 are eligible to enter kindergarten in September 2015. Parents, who feel their child is 

not yet ready for kindergarten, may defer enrollment for one year.  Please contact Wendy Hyer (250) 770-

7700 at the School Board Office for information on this. Placement in your neighborhood school kindergar-

ten is based on your address and registration date. The earlier you register, the more 

likely your child will attend a school close to your home. Register at your neighbor-

hood school during regular school hours. 

A birth certificate will be required as well as your child’s BC Care Card, parental BC 

Care Card and proof of address (i.e. driver’s license, utility bill, lease agreement). 

      SUMMER SCHOOL 2015 

 

WELCOME TO SUMMER SCHOOL! 

 

As you make plans for your summer, please remember that summer school is a fantastic oppor-

tunity for students to strengthen the learning that has occurred over the past 10 months. Courses 

that are offered during Summer School focus on reinforcing concepts and skills through games 

and fun hands-on activities. Students who have participated in Summer School in the past have 

enjoyed the time they have spent and felt good about what they have learned.  

 
Summer School courses will be funded by the Ministry of Education and School District No. 67. El-

ementary school programs will run Monday, June 29th to Friday, July 10th from 8:30 am until 12:30 

pm at Parkway Elementary School. There will be no Summer School on July 1st, Canada Day. 

 

Please note: Registration will now require a teacher referral as well as teacher/principal signature 

confirmation. 

 

Course information & registration forms are available in elementary schools and on the district 

website at www.sd67.bc.ca.  Please register at your child’s school before the registration dead-

line of June 15th.   

 

Hope to see you this summer! 
Mrs. Kirsten Odian,  

Summer School Principal  
 

http://www.sd67.bc.ca


 RECRUITING HOME STAY FAMILIES 

 SUMMER CAMPS 
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CARMI PAC  - We hope to see you at our AGM in September.  Date and time to be advised.. 

Thank you to all the families, caregivers and school staff for their support of our events and 

fundraisers which fund or subsidize various activities and resources for the students.  For every-

thing that happens at the school, there are a group of hardworking people behind the scenes.  

We couldn't do it without your help.  We are pleased to advise that we raised enough funds this 

year to pay for our portion of the new kitchen.  Thank you to the many community partners, in-

cluding the Penticton Speedway Foundation, the Naramata Choir, the Superstore & Wholesale 

Club,  the 100 Women Who Care Group, and Mrs. Donna Van Egmond for supporting the Carmi 

Breakfast Club.  We appreciate your efforts and contributions!  I hope that everyone has a fan-

tastic summer and I look forward to seeing you in September!   

            Tracy Van Raes 

 PARENT’S ADVISORY COUNCIL    

School District 67 is currently looking for prospective homestay families in Penticton and Summer-

land to host international students attending our middle and secondary schools. Homestay families 

receive $725/month in compensation.  Students come for varied lengths of time; short-term of one 

week to three months; and long-term of one semester to a full school year.  If you are interested in 

this great opportunity to exchange cultural experiences with an international student, please contact our 

Homestay coordinator, Ms. Brenda Kotzian, at 250-490-0422 or email 

InternationalEd@summer.com.  For more information visit our website at: 

http://www.sd67.bc.ca/international.asp  

mailto:InternationalEd@summer.com
http://www.sd67.bc.ca/international.asp


 KIDS IN THE KITCHEN 

A great way to spend a week this summer!  KIDS IN THE KITCHEN is a cooking camp for kids 

in grades 2-7.  It is held each year at KVR Middle School.  During camp, students prepare a 

wide variety of healthy breakfast, lunch and snack foods.  Some examples are crepes, granola 

and fruit salad for breakfast, home-made bread, wraps and pasta for lunch and veggies and 

dip, frozen treats and assorted baked goods for snacks. Students also learn about kitchen safety and cleanli-

ness.  Register early to avoid disappointment!   Please contact Sandy Hodson at 250-486-4751   

shodson29@gmail.com for more information and to register.  
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Session 1 June 29—July 3 
Session 2: July 6—July 10 
Session 3: August 24-28 (International Foods) 

Fees includes instruction, “hands on” cooking with close supervision, breakfast,  
lunch & snacks each day as well as some treats to take home. 

9:00 am—3:00pm  
Cost:  $175 per session 

mailto:250-486-4751%20%20shodson29@gmail.com
mailto:250-486-4751%20%20shodson29@gmail.com
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 Thank you to Summerland 

Greenhouses for donating plants for 

the garden in front of the school.  Great 

work by Miss McRobb’s class planting 

these flowers! 

SCHOOL REOPENS ON  

TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 8, 2015 

8:35am—11:50am 

Welcoming Bell 8:35 

Classes Begin 8:40 

Recess 10:30 - 10:45 

Lunch 11:50 - 12:35 

Dismissal 2:35 



 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 

Pizza by the Slice 
$2.50 

3 

Track Meet 
Gr. 4 & 5  
(all day) 

 
Safety Village 

Div. 7 
 (afternoon) 

4 5 

Safety Village  
Div. 3 & Div 2 Gr 3s 

(morning) 
 

Loco Landing  
Div. 2, 3 & 4 
(afternoon) 

6 

7 

 

8 

KVR Play  
Gr. 4 & 5 

(afternoon) 
 

Safety Village 
Div. 4 

(afternoon) 

9 

Pizza by the Slice 
$2.50 

 
 
 
 

10 

Open House 
New 

Kindergarten 
Students  

9:00-10:30 

11 

Gr 5 Luncheon 
11:30 - 12:30 

 
 

Loco Landing 
Div. 1 

(afternoon) 

12 

Safety Village  
Div. 5 & Div 6 

(morning) 
 
 
 

13 

 

14 

 

15 16 

Celebration of 
Student Learning 

Assembly 9:00 
 

Pizza by the Slice 
$2.50 

 

17 

 

18 

Fun Day with KVR 
(morning) 

19 

 

20 

 

21 22 

 

23 

Osoyoos 
Waterslide 

(all students,  
all day) 

24 

 

25 

Students 
Dismissed  
at 11:55 

26 
 
 

27 

28 29 

 

30 

 

    

june  20 1 5  

 REMINDER:  School Starts on Tuesday Sept. 8 (half day only: 8:35am - 11:50am) 


